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Saturday, February 15, 2025  

4 pm Larue Bulloch (Bulloch Family) 

 Sunday, February 16, 2025 

 8:30 am Jack Delaney (Thornton Family) 

 11:30 am Mary Kalo (Kalo Family)  

Monday, February 17, 2025 

 8:30 am For the Parish Family  

Tuesday, February 18, 2025  

8:30 am Deceased Members of Don Koontz Family (Barb 
Wilson)  

Wednesday, February 19, 2025 

 8:30 am Health for Sam Bibbee (Joe Perozich)  

Thursday, February 20, 2025  

8:30 am Dennis Kissane (The Gaska Family) 

 Friday, February 21, 2025  

8:30 am Barbara Heil Wilker (Mary Ann Peiffer) 

 Saturday, February 22, 2025 

 4 pm In Memory of Dorothy (Flo) and Russell (Buff) Buehner 

 (Faith & Bob Kerr, daughter & son-in-law) 

 Sunday, February 23, 2025  

8:30 am Memory of Sally J. Guercio (Joann Guercio)  

11:30 am Health for Faye Perozich (Joe Perozich)  

 

CONFESSIONS – SATURDAYS* 3 pm – 3:45 pm 

*On 1st Saturdays – Confessions will follow 8:30 am Mass (no 

confessions at 3 pm) 

MEMORIALS 

Sanctuary Candle February—Feb. 15-21 

Shaun Thomas (Bill & Kathleen Bellis) 

St. John Neumann Candle Feb. 15-28 Bless-

ings for Fr. John 

St. Peregrine Candle Feb. 15-28 Fr. John  

Christian Mothers: 

Please continue to bring in gift bags and 

items for St. Anne visits by Christian Moth-

ers. 

Next CM meeting is Feb. 27 at 1pm in Mack 

Hall 

 

 

 

 

Nutritious snack items are still needed for 

Kid’s Lunch Bags to be distributed at SVDP 

Food Bank. Thank you for your generosity! 

The next SVDP collection weekend is Feb-

ruary 15/16. 

(Please bring donated items ONLY on the 

designated weekends since storage is lim-

ited.) 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

(Any questions or concerns please contact 

Julie McNamara at 412-310-1505) 

Please pray for all of our faithful departed 

and their families 

Readings for the week of February 16, 2025 

Sunday: Jer 17:5-8/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4, 6, (40:5a)/1 Cor 15:12, 16-20/Lk 6:17, 20
-26 
Monday: Gn 4:1-15, 25/Ps 50:1 and 8, 16bc-17, 20-21/Mk 8:11-13 
Tuesday: Gn 6:5-8; 7:1-5, 10/Ps 29:1a and 2, 3ac-4, 3b and 9c-10/Mk 8:14-
21 
Wednesday: Gn 8:6-13, 20-22/Ps 116:12-13, 14-15, 18-19/Mk 8:22-26 
Thursday: Gn 9:1-13/Ps 102:16-18, 19-21, 29 and 22-23/Mk 8:27-33 
Friday: Gn 11:1-9/Ps 33:10-11, 12-13, 14-15/Mk 8:34—9:1 
Saturday: 1 Pt 5:1-4/Ps 23:1-3a, 4, 5, 6/Mt 16:13-19 
Next Sunday: 1 Sm 26:2, 7-9, 12-13, 22-23/1 Cor 15:45-49/Lk 6:27-38 

 
 

February 10,2025  
Candles:  $243.00  
Catholic Accent: $12.00  
Initial Offering: $20.00  
Marys Garden: $225.00  
Poor: $472.00  
Solemnity: $5.00  
Easter Europe Collection: $56.00  
Sunday Offertory: $6657.00  
Total: $7690.00 



Vocations gatherings planned for young men 

All young men who are interested in exploring God's call and who are open to learning more about the 
Priesthood are invited to save the dates for Spring 2025 gatherings — the first Sunday of each month (March 
2, April 6 and May 4) at St. John Baptist de La Salle Parish, Delmont. The Melchizedek Project, for ages 18 
and older, will meet from 3:30 to 5 p.m., and Exploring God's Call, for young men of high school age, will 
meet from 6:30 to 8 p.m. Each gathering will include prayer, discussion and resource sharing. For infor-
mation, contact Father David Slusarick, Associate Director of the Office for Priestly Vocations, at 
dslusarick@DioceseofGreensburg.org. 

God Will Have the Last Word! 

Did you ever stop and think about how many times we hear the same things in the scriptures?  
Over and over again the message comes out the same, but for some strange reason we don’t always get it.  
Today, hope and justice dominate our liturgy.  We are told how a life of justice will automatically flow from 
our hope in God.  Jeremiah in the first reading asks us: Where is your trust?  If it is not in God, then we are 
missing the point.  So often we do put our trust in the wrong people and in the wrong things.  We some-
times feel so secure with our material wealth that we forget about the ultimate trust we should have in 
God.   

It is ironic how often in life we are able to put our trust in people that don’t deserve it.  Jeremiah is 
referring to leaders of the people both politically and religiously.  The people of Israel were putting their 
trust in others blindly, forgetting about God.  We must always remind ourselves that it is God who has the 
last word.  St. Paul reminds the people of Corinth as he reminds us that this is the case if we believe in the 
resurrection.  Often we focus so much on the here and now that we completely lose sight of the hereafter.   

The gospel reading for this week has Jesus balancing blessings upon the poor and a word of woe to 
the rich.  The gospel of Luke unlike the other gospels spends a great deal of time and effort showing Jesus’ 
concern for social outcasts and in particular the poor.  The blessed life, according to Luke is not lived amid 
pomp, power and popularity.  God’s blessings are not conditioned by economic or social status but are the 
free gift of God’s graciousness.  The only condition for God’s blessings is clearly spelled out in the first 
reading: “trust in the Lord.”  We are all blessed when we learn to surrender to the Lord.  The gospel chal-
lenges us to trust in God, to keep God at the center of our lives and recognize that all blessings come from 
God. 

 The Beatitudes which Luke gives us today are about the qualities of life that help people to live hu-
mane and holy lives.  To be “blessed” is to share in God’s life and grace.  It is clear that Luke is repulsed by 
greed and hording by people whose riches and material wealth keep them from trusting in God.  We are 
all being asked: Where is our treasure and where do we put our trust?  As we search the answers to these 
questions, we need to look beyond ourselves and recognize the goodness of Christ within all.  How we live 
and the choices we make are ultimately up to us.  We need to be honest in what we profess to believe in 
and where we place our trust. 



The next raffle ticket will be sold on February 16 at 

both morning Masses and the weekend of February 

22/23 at all Masses.   

VOLUNTEER CLEARANCES 
  
If you are in need of new volunteer clearances 
OR updated clearances 
please attend the Virtus meeting at St. Eliza-
beth Ann Seton’s parish office 
February 22, 2025 from 9 - Noon. 
Please remember clearances need renewed 
every five years. 
Any questions please call the parish office. 



Evenings of Reflection 
Bishop Kulick plans Lenten Evenings of 

Reflection Bishop Larry J. Kulick will of-
fer a series of Lenten Evenings of Reflec-

tion beginning March 6 andcontinuing each 
week through Lent. Two of Bishop Ku-

lick’s reflections will be done in Rome dur-
ing his Jubilee Year Pilgrimage. For dates 
and locations, as well as recordings, visit 

DioceseofGreensburg.org. 

PAX youth event March 29 at Christ Our  
Shepherd Center, Greensburg 

PAX – The Adventure Awaits – a Gathering for 
Junior High School students, for all students in 
sixth through eighth grade in the Diocese of 
Greensburg, is set for Saturday, March 29, from 
10 a.m.-4:30 p.m. at Christ Our Shepherd Center, 
Greensburg. PAX was created to offer students a 
meaningful and youth-centered way to encounter 
Jesus Christ and grow in their Catholic faith. In 
the world today, many young people think that 
Jesus and Catholicism are ways of the past, but 
PAX reminds them that Christ is still alive today! 
PAX provides this space for young people to ex-
perience Christ personally by placing the Eucha-
rist at the center of events, and to understand 
how deeply He loves and cares for them. Stu-
dents and families can attend Mass at 5 p.m. 
Lunch, snacks and water will be provided. Par-
ticipants and volunteers can register at 
www.dioceseofgreensburg.org/pax-middle-
school-event/. Registration deadline is March 21. 



Annual Celebration of Catholic Schools 
Breakfast March 13 

The annual A Celebra-
tion of Catholic Schools 
Breakfast is set for 
Thursday, March 13, at 
8 a.m. Stratigos Banquet 
Centre, North Hunting-
don. Three Diocesan 
Catholic school teachers 
and one principal will 

be honored with Golden Apple Awards, and one 
student from each of the 12 Diocesan Catholic 
Schools will be recognized with Student Spotlight 
Awards. In addition, Capital Sustainability 
Awards will be given to Catholic schools for cap-
ital projects. Sponsorship opportunities are avail-
able. Tickets are $45. For tickets, visit Dio-
ceseofGreensburg.org/GoldenAppleAwards. For 
sponsorship information, contact Robin Mull at 
rmull@DioceseofGreensburg.org. 



 Lancaster “Sight and Sound” 
On Thursday March 26—27, the North Hunting-
don AARP is offering a trip to Lancaster Sight & 
Sound, also the Dutch Apple Theater Dinner and 
Show, featuring “Waitress.” 
Cost is $595 per person Dbl. occupancy.  Contact 
Janet Tatters at 724-246-4659 for more infor-
mation.  You do not need to be a member to go. 


